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DENVER – The Denver Union Station Project Authority’s contractor for the Denver Union Station 
redevelopment project, Kiewit Western, is continuing with construction activities including a traffic shift 
on Wewatta St. between 16th St. and 19th St. to provide crews access to build the underground bus 
facility. 
 
Traffic will be redirected on Wewatta St. to one lane in each direction on the northbound side starting 
on Friday, March 5, 2010. RTD bus stops to be relocated to accommodate the changed traffic 
pattern. Traffic will remain in this configuration for a couple of years. There will be signage to direct 
traffic and bus patrons. 
 
Be advised that all construction activities are weather-dependent and subject to change. For 
complete up-to-date information on upcoming construction activities, access the Construction Details 
Page on the Denver Union Station Web site at www.denverunionstation.com or call 303-209-9822. 
 
 
 
The Denver Union Station Project Authority is responsible for the financing, acquiring, owning, 
equipping, designing, constructing, renovating, operating and maintaining the Denver Union Station 
redevelopment project. The Authority is a partnership of the Regional Transportation District (RTD), 
the City and County of Denver, the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) and the Denver 
Regional Council of Governments (DRCOG). 
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